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For Date: 09/22/2024  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-11107        0808 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:44:00                 Arvd-11:01:45  Clrd-11:01:54
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting there is a large pothole before the Rt 24   
northbound exit. MassDOT already aware of the hole.

         Narrative:      
DPW contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
Pothole has been filled.

24-11108        1112 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 09/22/2024 1334
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:12:35  Clrd-13:29:41
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic, no violations observed.

24-11109        1322 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station dropping off his FID application.   
Receipt issued.

24-11110        1458 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-14:59:27  Enrt-15:02:15  Arvd-15:07:20  Clrd-15:11:23
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ bay 8, personal door.

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.

24-11112        1617 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:20:24                 Arvd-16:20:25  Clrd-16:28:19
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for LTC fingerprinting.

24-11113        1636 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:37:08                 Arvd-16:37:11  Clrd-16:56:41
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:37:09                 Arvd-16:37:10  Clrd-16:56:43
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:43:19                 Arvd-16:43:22  Clrd-16:56:42
         Narrative:      
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Caller reporting he recieved a call stating a male party   
needs help and is passed out. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to South Shore.   

24-11114        1710 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:10:54                 Arvd-17:10:56  Clrd-17:10:57
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to speak to 226 and pick up tow   
release form.   

24-11115        1726 911 HANGUP Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 hang up. Call did not map. Caller stated theres no   
emergency and gave no further information.

24-11121        2043 TRAFFIC CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 09/22/2024 2225
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:45:37  Clrd-21:14:54
         Narrative:      

Officer observing traffic.

         Narrative:      
Officer clear for priority call.   

24-11124        2126 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting vehicles racing on the highway.   
Transferred to MSP.

24-11125        2331 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 09/23/2024 0220
  Location/Address:    [WEG 67] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:31:00  Clrd-09/23/2024 @ 00:22:49
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:36:33                 Arvd-23:36:34  Clrd-23:46:03
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:01:03  Clrd-09/23/2024 @ 00:20:25
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. Positive WMS. Starting mileage 64444.0.   
Ending mileage 64444.6.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted.   

         Narrative:      
Bail set at $150.   

         Narrative:      
Bail money in station. Property receipt issued to licensed   
operator.
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         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time. Report to follow.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-348-AR
            Arrest:    DURE, RIDGE EMMANUEL       
           Address:    85 PLYMOUTH ST Apt. #301   BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    22
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-11126        2341 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Front and back motion.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called to cancel prior to arrival.   

For Date: 09/23/2024  -  Monday   

24-11128        0037 ASSAULT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a co-worker assaulted him at the attached   
location on 9/19/24. Party advised to come to the station to   
make a report.

24-11135        0443 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 920] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-04:54:24                 Arvd-04:57:44  Clrd-05:02:55
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-04:59:25  Clrd-05:00:24
         Narrative:      

Video surveillance company reporting a white Volvo tractor   
truck picking up a trailer on the property. CP stated there   
was no confirmation on a truck picking up a trailer today   
and was unable to get in contact with business owner.

         Narrative:      
Message left with key holder

         Narrative:      
Party on scene stated he is supposed to pick up the trailer   
but it is having issues and is dropping it back off. Key   
holder called back and said the party had permission to pick   
up the trailer.

24-11137        0627 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:28:31  Clrd-07:13:01
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One verbal warning issued for stop sign violation.

24-11138        0737 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
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                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:37:36  Clrd-07:38:28
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

24-11140        0748 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:48:45  Clrd-07:50:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for speeding.

24-11144        1007 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party issued his LTC.

24-11149        1210 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-12:11:22                 Arvd-12:11:39  Clrd-12:13:12
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she is stuck in the elevator.

         Narrative:      
Elevator door has been opened.

24-11150        1220 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1048] TIMOTHY DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:24:26                                Clrd-12:25:32
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Entry door.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled per the key holder.

24-11151        1224 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station dropping off LTC application. Receipt   
issued.

24-11152        1238 FIRE, AUTO Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his car is on fire. MSP on scene. FD   
notified and en route.

24-11158        1412 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 515] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:12:50  Clrd-14:17:44
         Narrative:      

Red light violation. Warning issued.
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24-11160        1420 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [TAU] ROUTE 138
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Taunton PD via PSAP.

24-11162        1457 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in his LTC renewal paperwork. Receipt   
issued.

24-11165        1605 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:12:45  Enrt-16:12:47  Arvd-16:19:01  Clrd-16:23:10
         Narrative:      

911 hang up. On call back no answer.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.

24-11166        1628 PARKING COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:28:00  Clrd-16:29:12
         Narrative:      

228 checked the area regarding a parking complaint. No   
vehicles in the roadway at this time.

24-11167        1650 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:53:29                 Arvd-16:53:30  Clrd-16:58:46
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer regarding   
his bank account being hacked.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-11168        1715 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:17:59  Enrt-17:18:01  Arvd-17:20:27  Clrd-17:37:24
         Narrative:      

2 car MVA pulling into the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
FD requested for an eval and enroute.

24-11169        1731 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:33:20  Enrt-17:33:22  Arvd-17:35:10  Clrd-17:41:51
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting assistance with a motor   
vehicle lock out. Car is parked by door 5 and calling party   
will be at the car.
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         Narrative:      
Access gained.

24-11170        1744 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:49:16  Enrt-17:49:17  Arvd-17:51:30  Clrd-17:59:40
         Narrative:      

Female party experiencing chest pains. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Patient transported to the Good Sam.

24-11171        1751 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:51:50  Clrd-18:00:55
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:01:19                 Arvd-18:01:21  Clrd-19:32:30
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth baseball.

24-11174        1811 ASSAULT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting to make a report about an   
assault that occured today and he is no longer in town.

         Narrative:      
Caller was advised reports cannot be taken over the phone   
and he would have to come into the station. Caller stated he   
would come in to the station tomorrow.

24-11175        1811 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:12:26  Clrd-18:18:33
         Narrative:      

223 out at the football game.

24-11177        1825 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:25:42  Clrd-18:28:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light and no inspection sticker.

24-11178        1836 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:36:04  Clrd-18:40:22
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.
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24-11179        1923 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 09/23/2024 1941
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:23:15  Clrd-19:41:04
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle. Report   
follows.

24-11180        1927 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a MVA hit and run accident. Caller   
transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-11181        2019 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 09/23/2024 2026
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:19:00  Clrd-20:26:09
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Party has a valid Haitian license.  Warning for lights   
violation.

24-11182        2058 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:58:16  Clrd-21:11:19
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-11183        2116 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:16:07  Clrd-21:19:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-11184        2120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 09/23/2024 2128
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:20:00  Clrd-21:25:54
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.
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24-11185        2131 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 09/23/2024 2140
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 929] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:31:59  Clrd-21:40:19
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal for license plate light violation.

24-11186        2141 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 09/23/2024 2335
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:41:51  Clrd-22:09:07
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:46:14  Enrt-21:46:16  Arvd-21:48:46  Clrd-22:09:05
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:48:25  Enrt-21:48:27  Arvd-21:51:08  Clrd-22:09:03
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal for license plate violation. Adult female 10-3   
positive WMS.

         Narrative:      
228 transporting 1 female 10-3 starting miles 17696.4

         Narrative:      
228 at the station with the prisoner ending miles 17698.4

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and enroute. Bail clerk contacted and set bail   
at personal recog.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI at the station at this time.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk in the building at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed and released at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-350-AR
            Arrest:    BORIA, JAYLIANA ISAIVETT       
           Address:    15 SHEPPARD ST Apt. #1   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    24
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-11187        2216 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a crash report. Report given in   
hand.

For Date: 09/24/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-11194        0249 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:49:54  Clrd-02:55:13
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-11200        0511 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-05:11:33  Clrd-05:15:22
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired registration.

24-11201        0547 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-05:47:36  Clrd-06:12:47
         Narrative:      

228 out monitoring the intersection.

         Narrative:      
No violations at this time.

24-11202        0640 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 766] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:40:04  Clrd-06:43:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-11203        0701 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:01:20  Clrd-07:04:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-11204        0723 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:23:13  Clrd-07:27:40
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-11205        0734 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:36:04                 Arvd-07:37:47  Clrd-07:49:18
         Narrative:      

Party called stating they were just involved in a MVA and   
are pulling into the FD parking lot. No injuries reported at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
No report paperwork exchanged.
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24-11206        0737 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 09/24/2024 0808
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:37:27  Clrd-07:38:34
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

24-11207        0751 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:52:37                 Arvd-07:52:41  Clrd-08:06:29
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:52:47                 Arvd-07:52:50  Clrd-08:06:25
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting MVA in the area no injuries reported.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged. Both vehicles were able to be operated   
from scene.

24-11208        0843 ASSAULT Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:44:32                 Arvd-08:46:34  Clrd-09:54:20
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:08:45                 Arvd-10:08:47  Clrd-10:08:48
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting to speak to an officer.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke to the owner regarding the incident.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-11215        1031 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:43:47                 Arvd-10:57:11  Clrd-10:59:02
         Narrative:      

Walk in party looking to speak to an officer.

         Narrative:      
Involved party did not complete work on a car the parties   
agreed too. 228 attempted to contact the involved party via   
phone. CP advised this is a civil issue.

24-11222        1440 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC application. Receipt issued.

24-11224        1708 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:12:14                 Arvd-17:13:54  Clrd-17:25:17
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:12:16                 Arvd-17:13:57  Clrd-17:23:43
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         Narrative:      
e911 caller reporting two car MVA, no P/I, no air bag   
deployment.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-11225        1723 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24N
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic MV on Rt 24.   
Caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-11227        1741 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:41:51  Clrd-17:44:56
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-11228        1820 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE
         Narrative:      

e911 - Easton requesting mutual aid ambulance for mental   
health evaluation. Easton PD & Easton engine on scene at   
this time.   

24-11229        1832 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 99] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:32:40  Clrd-18:35:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-11230        1842 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:42:14  Clrd-18:43:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-11231        1851 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + COWEESET LN
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:51:00  Clrd-18:57:02
         Narrative:      

223 stopped by attached party who witnessed a white van   
operated by a black male wearing a blue shirt throwing   
debris from their vehicle in the vicinity of the attached   
earlier this afternoon.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area and saw no signs of debris on roadway   
or side of the road.   
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24-11232        1859 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:59:11  Clrd-19:02:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violations.

24-11233        1921 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:21:47  Clrd-19:25:40
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-11234        2013 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:13:20  Clrd-20:15:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

24-11235        2101 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Reposession order received via fax for the attached vehicle.   
   

24-11239        2207 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:07:06  Clrd-22:09:21
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-11240        2214 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 09/24/2024 2234
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:14:00  Clrd-22:25:03
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-11241        2218 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:18:14  Clrd-22:20:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.
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24-11242        2239 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:39:34  Clrd-22:41:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-11243        2249 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:49:45  Clrd-22:52:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-11244        2249 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:49:56  Clrd-22:57:51
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

24-11245        2316 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:16:49  Clrd-23:18:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-11246        2323 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:23:19  Clrd-23:28:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-11247        2336 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:37:00  Clrd-23:38:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

24-11248        2340 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:40:20  Clrd-23:40:31
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for red light violation.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  14
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/22/2024  Thru: 09/28/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/28/2024

For Date: 09/25/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-11249        0004 Break & Entering Building REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:16:23                 Arvd-00:16:25  Clrd-01:37:04
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:24:35                 Arvd-00:24:37  Clrd-00:24:38
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:24:55                 Arvd-00:24:56  Clrd-01:37:04
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-01:05:11                 Arvd-01:05:12  Clrd-01:37:04
         Narrative:      

Caller reported someomne tried to break into his barn while   
he was inside.  Caller then stated the suspect made entry   
and ran out the back towards the wood line.

Caller described the suspect to be a 6 foot light skin   
latino with a mustache and wearing a black hoodie.    

         Narrative:      
Mutual aid requested. Bridgewater PD sending three units to   
assist including a K-9 and drone unit.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater PD deploying drone at this time.

         Narrative:      
Unit 228 requested BCI to respond to the attached location.   
BCI contacted at 0038.

         Narrative:      
BCI processing the scene.

         Narrative:      
All units cleared, report to follow.

24-11250        0124 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-01:37:04                 Arvd-01:37:11  Clrd-02:26:28
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:37:04                 Arvd-01:37:09  Clrd-02:24:45
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:37:04                 Arvd-01:37:10  Clrd-02:26:30
         Narrative:      

Caller reported she observed a male party wearing a dark   
colored hoodie and tan boots in her driveway checking her   
vehicles. Caller approached him and told him to leave. Units   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer on scene received an update that the suspect also   
had a backpack with him.    

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater P.D drone deployed.

         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle was in the area with an older male party   
sleeping in it. Checked by Bridgewater P.D unit.   

         Narrative:      
All units checked the area, nothing showing at this time.   
Units cleared.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.
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24-11252        0425 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-04:36:52                 Arvd-04:36:53  Clrd-04:36:56
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reported difficulty breathing.  F.D and unit 226   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Attached party transported to Brockton hospital.   

24-11253        0603 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:04:56                 Arvd-06:04:58  Clrd-06:14:15
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting an ambulance for her son    
experiencing an asthma attack. F.D and unit 226 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-11254        0644 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:44:28  Clrd-06:47:42
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

24-11255        0719 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:19:43  Clrd-07:25:19
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-11256        0732 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:32:44  Clrd-07:36:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-11257        0740 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reported a dead deer on the side of the road.   
Unit 226 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

24-11258        0746 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Peace Restored    
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 09/25/2024 0844
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  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:47:01                 Arvd-07:49:02  Clrd-08:09:19
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:47:05                 Arvd-07:47:49  Clrd-08:09:19
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:01:13                 Arvd-08:01:15  Clrd-08:14:47
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reported a homeless male disturbing the church   
at attached location. 226 and 227 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party has been trepassed from the property. 222 shuttling   
male party to Brockton.   

24-11259        0901 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    DANIEL TER
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:02:57  Enrt-09:08:17  Arvd-09:18:15  Clrd-09:33:02
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he believes a nurses aid is taking money   
from his residence.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-11263        1002 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 09/25/2024 1033
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:02:00  Clrd-10:32:32
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:14:12                 Arvd-10:19:50  Clrd-10:32:31
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

24-11264        1045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 09/25/2024 1218
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:45:36  Clrd-11:19:05
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:06:42                 Arvd-11:06:45  Clrd-11:18:36
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:19:16                 Arvd-11:19:18  Clrd-11:20:49
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Marks en route.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-11265        1107 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 09/25/2024 1141
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  17
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/22/2024  Thru: 09/28/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/28/2024

                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:07:39                 Arvd-11:13:05  Clrd-11:32:34
         Narrative:      

E-911 call for a female party that has fainted. FD enroute.   

24-11268        1131 VANDALISM Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:33:56                 Arvd-11:34:35  Clrd-11:52:27
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of graffiti on a tree in the woods.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked on graffiti in woods, appears to be a couple   
weeks old.   

24-11270        1208 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 09/25/2024 1412
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:09:32                 Arvd-12:14:00  Clrd-12:38:59
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a MVA in Lowe's parking lot.

         Narrative:      
2 NILS requested.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's and May's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-11272        1258 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release form. Receipt given for   
tow only.

24-11273        1310 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up tow release form. Receipt given.

24-11274        1318 ANNOYING PHONE CALLS Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 09/25/2024 1412
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:20:28                 Arvd-13:25:09  Clrd-13:54:15
         Narrative:      

Two parties into station reporting of being harassed over   
the phone.

         Narrative:      
Parties state that they were involved in a MVA with the   
involved party. Both parties exchanged information. Involved   
party has been calling and harassing calling party. Party   
has been advised to block callers number and to inform   
officer if party keeps harassing them. Officer called   
involved party and left a message with him.
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24-11275        1338 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-13:39:49                 Arvd-13:39:51  Clrd-13:41:14
         Narrative:      

D2 assisting owner with a lost dealer plate at the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-11276        1410 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:10:38                 Arvd-14:12:09  Clrd-14:13:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired reg.

24-11277        1417 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:17:41                 Arvd-14:17:43  Clrd-14:19:55
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

24-11278        1418 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:18:47                 Arvd-14:18:48  Clrd-14:35:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for plate violation. Plate being held until   
they can prove ownership.

24-11279        1446 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 09/25/2024 1519
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:47:20                 Arvd-14:47:22  Clrd-15:19:15
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:50:45                 Arvd-14:50:47  Clrd-15:12:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. Neg Q5.

         Narrative:      
Licensed to operator taking control of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.
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         Narrative:      
Male party placed in cell.

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at $100.00   

         Narrative:      
Bail money has been received. Clerk notified.   

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk in station at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner has been released at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-353-AR
            Arrest:    FARRIS, DERRICK L       
           Address:    340 ORCHARD ST   RAYNHAM, MA
               Age:    34
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH, SUBSQ.OFF
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE

24-11281        1619 TREPASS NOTICE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1213] HARVESTWOOD DR
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off certified mail confirmation that   
trespass order was issued to the attached party.   

         Narrative:      
Order entered in IMC.

24-11282        1633 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:34:22  Clrd-17:11:40
         Narrative:      

Officer observing traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 citation issued for speeding.

24-11283        1730 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:30:17  Clrd-17:30:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-11284        1743 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:44:00                                Clrd-17:44:16
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:45:25                 Arvd-17:48:10  Clrd-17:58:49
         Narrative:      

Caller reports DMV in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
225 standing by with operator.   

24-11287        1748 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   
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       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:07:23                 Arvd-18:07:24  Clrd-18:07:24
         Narrative:      

223 reports 4 motorcycles in the area with no plate on 2 of   
the 4. Attempting to catch up with the group, but not   
pursuing.   

         Narrative:      
Motorcycles were last seen heading north on West street,   
observed on sidewalks, private property. 223 did not pursue.   

24-11285        1751 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:07:14                 Arvd-18:07:14  Clrd-18:07:15
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Slow to stop.   

         Narrative:      
Party was distracted, checks out ok.   

24-11286        1753 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to pick up LTC renewal forms.   

24-11288        1807 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:07:44  Clrd-18:10:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-11289        1850 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   

         Narrative:      
Release issued.

24-11292        1936 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:44:08                 Arvd-19:53:25  Clrd-19:55:51
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD called to advise of party en-route to WBPD to   
report single car MVA vs deer in the area attached.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-11293        2008 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:08:48                 Arvd-20:08:49  Clrd-20:13:38
         Narrative:      

Party requesting to speak with a supervisor regarding open   
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harrassment order.   

         Narrative:      
Caller wanted to know if we were aware if his tenant had   
moved out yet and if he was able to return to his home.    
Caller was advised that we had not received any indication   
that she has moved out at this time.    

24-11294        2036 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:36:17                 
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:39:14                 Arvd-20:39:16  Clrd-20:42:47
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lanes.

24-11295        2044 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:46:18                 Arvd-20:47:57  Clrd-20:54:38
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:54:39                 Arvd-20:54:39  Clrd-20:54:42
         Narrative:      

e911 auto service reporting crash notification from the   
attached vehicle in the vicinity attached.   

         Narrative:      
223 & 225 checked the area, nothing showing. No MVA, and no   
signs of the involved vehicle in the area.   

24-11296        2116 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 782] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:18:18  Enrt-21:18:49  Arvd-21:27:17  Clrd-21:28:51
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Motion detector left   
corner office.   

         Narrative:      
223 checked the area, all doors/windows secure, no one on   
the property.   

24-11297        2135 POLICE REQ, General CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-21:35:50                 Arvd-21:35:54  Clrd-21:36:51
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:35:53                 Arvd-21:37:36  Clrd-21:44:20
         Narrative:      

Operator flagged down 225 to report suspicious issues with   
ATM card in machine up the road - difficulty inserting and   
removing ATM card.   

         Narrative:      
225 checked the machine, does not appear to be tampered   
with.   
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24-11298        2156 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:56:00  Clrd-22:21:13
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:56:44                 Arvd-21:56:49  Clrd-22:18:57
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Two vehicles with the same plate stopped.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 en-route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle.   

24-11300        2338 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:38:29  Clrd-23:40:44
         Narrative:      

Officer checking on vehicle in lot with flat tire.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has a note on it that owner will pick it up in the   
morning.

For Date: 09/26/2024  -  Thursday   

24-11309        0211 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:11:24  Clrd-02:12:38
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Warning issued.

24-11314        0610 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:13:14  Clrd-06:32:56
         Narrative:      

No stop sign violation at this time.   

24-11315        0642 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:42:14  Clrd-06:43:27
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for red light violation.

24-11316        0653 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:53:30  Clrd-07:30:13
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:31:30                                Clrd-07:31:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding. Warning issued.

24-11318        0729 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:29:14  Clrd-07:33:38
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-11319        0730 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:30:13  Clrd-07:31:26
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.   

24-11322        0921 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:31:22                                Clrd-09:31:29
         Narrative:      

Nurse calling from office for a patient being transported   
after procedure.

         Narrative:      
FD Enroute.

24-11323        0931 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 09/26/2024 0949
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:32:54                 Arvd-09:32:57  Clrd-09:49:03
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:33:10                                Clrd-09:36:15
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting of a female party that has passed out in   
store. Cruisers and fire dispatched.
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-11327        1006 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + PURCHASE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:06:00  Clrd-10:13:07
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning issued.

24-11329        1024 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Investigated    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:24:00  Clrd-11:09:10
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:50:26                 Arvd-10:50:29  Clrd-11:09:17
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-11330        1038 911 HANGUP Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 Hang up call. Mapping within 4000 meters. No answer on   
call back.

24-11331        1115 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:17:16                 Arvd-11:17:18  Clrd-11:32:09
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting of a hit and run that   
occurred about five minutes ago.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-11332        1118 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 735] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:20:13  Enrt-11:22:24  Arvd-11:39:26  Clrd-11:43:42
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD calling stating that Triple A needs   
assistance with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
Triple A has vehicle.

24-11333        1123 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to get accident report and tow release.   
Receipt given.

24-11334        1135 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 Caller reports of patient with low HH levels.

         Narrative:      
FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Sam.

24-11335        1151 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:52:27                 Arvd-11:52:29  Clrd-12:26:05
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         Narrative:      
Officer out assisting handing out lunches.

24-11336        1241 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 09/26/2024 1324
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:41:00  Clrd-13:24:45
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:49:04                 Arvd-12:49:54  Clrd-13:09:29
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-11337        1308 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 09/26/2024 1339
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:10:08                 Arvd-13:17:21  Clrd-13:39:27
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller stating male party has a high heart rate and   
difficulty breathing.

         Narrative:      
FD Enroute.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-11341        1358 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 call reporting male party experiencing a burning   
sensation in his legs. FD dispatched.   

24-11343        1359 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 09/26/2024 1907
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:05:55                 Arvd-14:07:45  Clrd-14:47:41
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her mother left her phone in the bathroom   
at the above business and it is no longer there. It is an   
iphone with a pink/red case. Caller is tracking the phone   
using the find my friends app. Calling party stated her   
mother is currently in a class and is unable to come to the   
station at this time.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area were the phone was located, unable to   
locate.

         Narrative:      
Calling party sent two photos of the location of the phone   
to the Tip Line number, 222 checked those areas. Unable to   
locate. Party will come into the station after her class is   
over to speak to an officer.   

         Narrative:      
Calling party reporting that they have located the phone at   
this time.
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24-11342        1400 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-14:00:00  Clrd-14:05:50
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

24-11345        1408 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:08:58  Clrd-14:11:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-11346        1540 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
          Location:    PARK AND RIDE
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-15:54:54                 Arvd-16:02:53  Clrd-16:03:04
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting assistance with a MV lock out.

24-11347        1557 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-11348        1659 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.

24-11354        2026 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 09/26/2024 2030
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:26:00  Clrd-20:30:29
         Narrative:      

225 out in above area for audible alarm.   

         Narrative:      
Unknown where alarm was coming from.  All appears in order   
at all of the businesses.

24-11357        2053 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] ROOSEVELT CIR
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.

24-11358        2114 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1127] ASH ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-21:16:29                 Arvd-21:17:24  Clrd-21:21:42
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         Narrative:      
Multiple E911 hang up calls.   

         Narrative:      
Verified no emergency. Accidental By child.

24-11360        2144 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] ROOSEVELT CIR
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.

24-11361        2310 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1205] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:10:00  Clrd-23:20:04
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Report to follow.

For Date: 09/27/2024  -  Friday   

24-11371        0300 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:02:44                 Arvd-03:02:46  Clrd-04:33:24
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:02:48                 Arvd-03:02:52  Clrd-04:56:29
         Narrative:      

Party called stating her boyfriend is having a mental health   
issue at this time. Cruisers and ambulance dispatched to   
assist.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital by   
ambulance with officer on board.   

         Narrative:      
Party is at the hospital at this time.

24-11372        0506 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-05:06:59  Clrd-06:07:57
         Narrative:      

228 monitoring the intersection.

         Narrative:      
No violations at this time.

24-11373        0709 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 915] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:10:00  Clrd-07:16:22
         Narrative:      

MV stop for a red light violation. Warning issued.   

24-11374        0837 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:38:26  Enrt-08:38:28  Arvd-08:50:19  Clrd-09:01:35
         Narrative:      

Walk in party for LTC requirements.

24-11379        0936 FORGERY / COUNTERFEIT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-09:38:53  Enrt-09:38:55  Arvd-09:44:10  Clrd-10:01:06
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an officer to report a fraudulent   
check.

24-11380        1020 SOLICITING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:21:00  Enrt-10:21:01  Arvd-10:42:57  Clrd-11:46:10
         Narrative:      

Walk in parties with applications for door to door sales.

24-11381        1040 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting assistance with a lock she lost the   
key to. FD to assist.

24-11384        1312 ANIMAL CONTROL REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III 09/27/2024 1413
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:24:35  Enrt-13:24:37  Arvd-13:41:21  Clrd-14:13:27
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports he was walking his dog when   
another dog attacked his. His dog does need to go to the   
vet.

         Narrative:      
228 spoke with calling party, attempting to make contact   
with the other party involved.

24-11387        1528 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-15:32:28                 Arvd-15:32:30  Clrd-15:33:52
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a vehicle drives in an erratic   
manner up and down the street numerous times specifically   
around 1500-1530.

         Narrative:      
Party request officers radar the streets and speak with   
party involved.

24-11388        1547 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 09/27/2024 1614
  Location/Address:    [WEG 692] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:57:16                 Arvd-15:57:17  Clrd-16:07:31
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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                       Disp-15:57:19                 Arvd-15:57:20  Clrd-16:07:31
         Narrative:      

Neighbor of the Lucini bus company called an employee and   
stated there at 2 gentlemen going through the buses. Caller   
states no one is authorized to be over there at this time.

         Narrative:      
222 & 226 checked the lot, buses, and the area, no one on   
scene.   

24-11390        1628 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-16:28:26  Clrd-16:42:04
         Narrative:      

No speed infractions at this time.   

24-11392        1652 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off LTC renewal.   
Receipt issued.   

24-11393        1732 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-17:38:21                 Arvd-17:38:23  Clrd-17:38:24
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:38:22                 Arvd-17:38:23  Clrd-17:38:24
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD BOLO for attached vehicle, operator wanted   
for Q5 statements made to facility in Brockton. Stop, hold,   
check well-being if located.   

         Narrative:      
LPR hit at 17:29 heading east on Rt. 106. 222 in the area   
but was unable to catch up to it.   
Bridgewater PD notified.   

         Narrative:      
BOLO cancelled - Bridgewater PD has vehicle stopped in their   
town.   

24-11394        1845 ANIMAL CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-18:47:12                 Arvd-18:51:03  Clrd-18:59:40
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting officers check on animals at the attached   
location. States the animals appear to be malnourished,   
covered in ticks, and generally unwell.   

         Narrative:      
222 checked the animals and saw no reason for concern.

24-11395        1859 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1186] JASON WAY
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-19:01:22                 Arvd-19:08:52  Clrd-19:14:20
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:08:31                 Arvd-19:08:52  Clrd-19:14:19
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         Narrative:      
SIG-2 Residential Burglary alarm, zone 4 patio motion.   
Unable to reach key holders.   

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the property with the homeowners, all   
secure.   

24-11396        1904 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 OFF RAMP
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports DMV on the Route 24 off-ramp. Caller   
transferred to MSP via PSAP.    

24-11398        1918 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby lost cell phone around 18:30 this evening.   
Reports that a male party answered the phone when he called   
and stated the phone is at WBPD.   

         Narrative:      
No phone has been turned into dispatch & no officers on the   
road are in possession of a cell phone at this time.   
Party advised.   

24-11400        2026 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:26:00  Clrd-20:27:49
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for headlight & license plate light   
violation.   

24-11401        2046 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 09/27/2024 2058
       Vicinity of:    [BRO] MAIN ST + HAYWARD AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:46:42  Clrd-20:52:20
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD authorized and sending unit to assist.   

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for headlight violation.   

24-11402        2105 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [SOM] BOURN AVE
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting transfer to Somerset PD for female   
party in their town with difficulty breathing.   
Caller transferred to Somerset PD via PSAP.   
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24-11405        2226 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1139] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-22:26:32  Clrd-22:36:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding. Citation issued.   

24-11406        2305 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 638] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-23:05:37  Clrd-23:06:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding. Verbal warning issued.   

For Date: 09/28/2024  -  Saturday   

24-11407        0105 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:06:04                 Arvd-01:06:08  Clrd-01:14:39
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:06:05                 Arvd-01:06:09  Clrd-01:13:17
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a vehicle pulled into attached   
business and almost hit multiple parked cars. Vehicle   
circled the parking lot several times prior to leaving.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the surrounding area, nothing showing at   
this time.

24-11411        0147 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST + ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:50:30                 Arvd-01:50:35  Clrd-02:08:35
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:50:33                 Arvd-01:50:36  Clrd-02:05:08
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD requesting a unit block off roadway due to   
MVA.

         Narrative:      
Roadway is blocked by barriers at this time.

         Narrative:      
Roadway reopened.

24-11414        0641 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:41:59  Clrd-07:36:55
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-11415        0814 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
911 caller reports unresponsive male, he is breathing. FD   
enroute.

24-11417        1051 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:52:19  Clrd-11:01:34
         Narrative:      

Officer out for youth soccer.

24-11418        1052 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:02:01  Enrt-11:02:04  Arvd-11:03:25  Clrd-11:03:27
         Narrative:      

911 accidental. Spoke with caller who stated he dialed in   
error. Making his way to his home.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.

24-11419        1124 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 09/28/2024 1135
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:26:30  Enrt-11:26:32                 Clrd-11:35:14
         Narrative:      

signal 2\motion by 1148, 1138, 1150

         Narrative:      
Gym being utilized for basketball practice

24-11421        1253 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 577] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-12:54:32  Clrd-13:04:51
         Narrative:      

Officer out with youth children.

24-11422        1255 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 233] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:56:04  Clrd-13:45:49
         Narrative:      

Citations/warning issued for speeding.   

24-11426        1509 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:09:51  Clrd-15:10:39
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
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Citation issued.

24-11430        1628 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 09/28/2024 1647
  Location/Address:    LUKE DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:29:49                                Clrd-16:30:42
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:39:58                 Arvd-16:42:20  Clrd-16:45:46
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ front door.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

24-11431        1650 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 09/28/2024 1920
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:51:09  Clrd-17:23:18
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth soccer.

24-11432        1721 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:23:23                 Arvd-17:25:50  Clrd-17:28:56
         Narrative:      

Party requesting assistance with a MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been opened.

24-11436        1938 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 396] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:40:08                 Arvd-19:41:59  Clrd-19:49:47
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:40:13                 Arvd-19:42:00  Clrd-19:49:48
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:44:47                 Arvd-19:44:49  Clrd-19:49:49
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting he hears noises from his next door   
neighbor's residence. CP stated he contacted the owners of   
the home and they stated they are not home at this time.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area. All appears to be in order.

24-11437        2056 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 196] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-20:56:00  Clrd-20:57:04
         Narrative:      

Attached vehicles parked unoccupied in lot of above   
business.   

24-11438        2142 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:43:02                 Arvd-21:45:35  Clrd-21:47:29
         Narrative:      
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Caller reporting a white SUV parked on the side of the road.   
CP stated the vehicle is causing a road hazard.

         Narrative:      
Owner of the vehicle has moved that vehicle into the   
driveway.

24-11439        2208 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1154] BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:08:56                 Arvd-22:11:20  Clrd-22:18:41
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:17:29  Clrd-22:18:40
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:36:00                 Arvd-22:37:05                 
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:46:00                 Arvd-22:46:39                 
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:46:00                 Arvd-22:50:27  Clrd-22:58:16
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:46:00                 Arvd-22:50:20                 
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting there is loud music playing in the   
neighborhood.

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised to turn the music down.

         Narrative:      
226 back out at address after another call from the same RP.   

         Narrative:      
Parties have a live band and advised they are playing until   
1am.  Homeowner advised they cannot play until 1am.  Music   
has been turned down lower at this time.

         Narrative:      
Another caller reporting the music is loud and she can not   
sleep.


